
From: Benvenuti Piero <piero.benvenuti@asi.it> 
Date: Monday, December 3, 2018 at 6:39 PM 
To: David Arnold <david-arnold@earthlink.net> 
Cc: Piero Benvenuti <piero.benvenuti@unipd.it>, Antonio Paolozzi 
<antonio.paolozzi@uniroma1.it>, "ignazio.ciufolini@unisalento.it" 
<ignazio.ciufolini@unisalento.it>, Negri Barbara <barbara.negri@asi.it> 
Subject: Re: I did not get properly paid for the work I did on the design of LARES-2. - Correction 
and additional information 
 
Dear David,  
 
I believe there is a misunderstanding: neither Ciufolini nor Paolozzi work for ASI, therefore if they 
contracted you for a design work, it is entirely their responsibility. ASI is supporting the LAGEOS-2 as a 
Project, but does not enter into the management of subcontracts. 
 
Please refer to Ciufolini and Paolozzi for your claims. 
 
Best regards, 
Piero Benvenuti 
 


